
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – February 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Nasty weather with the snow and the cold!  Not 
good for detecting. 
  
We met on 2-12-2024 at our usual place with 7 
members present. 
  
A vote was held for the officers of the club 
which are as follows: 
  
President:  Byard Derr 

        Vice President:  George Walko 
        Treasurer:  Chris Macking 
        Secretary:  ? 
  
We still need a secretary!!!!! 
  
I have a date for our Spring club members only picnic and hunt, June 8, 2024. 
We will vote on it at the March meeting.   
  
We must make a decision on the place we will be having our open hunt in August 
at the March meeting so that the fliers can be completed and sent out. 
Membership dues are due and payable at the meetings or sent to George Walko, 
319 Main Street, Swoyersville, PA   18704.  We would like you to fill out a new 
membership application and include it with your dues so we can update our 
records. If dues are not paid by the end of March you will be dropped from our 
rolls. 
  
     Finds of the Month:   Coins:   -------- 
                                          Misc.:   Nick Bidding Token 
                                          Jewelry:   Pat Bidding  Religious Medal 
  
Next meeting will be March 11, 2024 at the Forty Fort Municipal Building in the 
Basement at 2PM. 
  
Thats all for now.  Hope to see everyone at the next meeting. 
  

President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


